
Photos released by the Right to Life of Northeast Ohio, Ohio 
Right to Life, and Citizens for a Pro-Life Society at a press 

conference held on July 7, 2021. 
Photos were taken between June 7-29, 2021, and depict contents of an unsecured dumpster near the Northeast 
Ohio Women’s Center, 2127 State Road, Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223 

 

Aborted baby remains from a Dilation and Evacuation (D&E) dismemberment 
abortion.  This baby is estimated to be 16-18 weeks gestation.  

 

 

 











Note: The photo below shows a prescription written by Christine Slotta, who is an 
abortionist that has been known to work at the Northeast Ohio Women’s Center.  Her 
listed address is the location of the Toledo Women’s Center, also known as Capital 
Care of Toledo. 

 

  

https://abortiondocs.org/clinics/toledo-womens-center-aka-capital-care-of-toledo-medical/
https://abortiondocs.org/clinics/toledo-womens-center-aka-capital-care-of-toledo-medical/






 



 
 

 



Assorted perscription bottles and other items that featured the names and, in some 
cases, contact infortion for 31 women who recently visited the Northeast Ohio 
Women’s Center in Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio.  These represent Federal HIPAA violations. 

 

 

 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 


